New Food Bar to bpen in
Squirrel Hill

Good news to Squirrel Hill residents
who enjoy eating in comfortable and
cheerful surroundings is the an-
nouncement of the opening of Schul-
berg’s Food Bar at 1822 Murray Ave-
nue on or about August 18.

Here, Mr. Schulberg, who has been
in the restaurant business since 1910,
will be glad to again serve his many
friends among whom he has earned
a clty-wide reputation for excellent
food that really tastes most like home
cooking. Whether it be for noonday
luncheons, evening dinners or late
suppers, one is assured of a delicious

- meal at reasonable prices. Here one

may obtain a large, select variety of
delicatessen foods. The fact that
Schulberg’s is air-conditioned, makes
1t just the place to eat in this hot
summer weather.




